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The Knox County Board of Developmental Disabilities would like to announce an independent provider mini-grant opportunity.   

In an effort to increase provider capacity in Knox County, KCBDD will offer reimbursement of up to one half of the cost of initial or re-certification for independent providers.  To qualify for this reimbursement ($62.50) independent providers must:

(1) Be initially certified or re-certified between the dates of 10/15/2018 and 10/14/2019.

(2) To have attended at least 5 hours of training with KCBDD staff between 10/15/2018 and 10/14/2019 (this could include provider meetings or additional trainings that are offered during the year and will be verified through attendance sheets).

(3) All new independent providers must also attend an orientation session with Sherrie Simmons, KCBDD’s Provider Relations Manager, to learn more about the rules and requirements of being an independent provider.

(4) To be an independent provider in good standing at the time of the reimbursement request.

Reimbursement process-

For reimbursement consideration an independent provider certified in Knox County must submit the following to Sherrie Simmons, Provider Relations Manager at ssimmons@knoxdd.com no later than 12/31/2019.

(1) A copy of his or her receipt/confirmation for the initial or re-certification costs from the Department of Developmental Disabilities that shows a date between 10/15/2018 and 10/14/2019.

(2) A written statement of the dates and KCBDD trainings that were attended (must be at least five hours total).  New providers must also include the date they met with the Provider Relations Manager for their orientation session.

(3) Current contact information where reimbursement check can be mailed.
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